
Up to $5,000 
ROBBERY OF A MAIL CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the suspect(s) who robbed a USPS Mail Carrier while on his route. 

On Friday, July 17, 2020, at aproximately 10:30am, a United States Postal Service Mail Carrier was robbed 
while on his route in the 3800 block of Syndenham Street, Philadelphia, PA 19140.   

Postal Inspectors are trying to identify the person in the picture above who they believe was either responsible 
for, or has information about, the robbery.  Additionaly, if you have any information about the robbery, or know 

someone else who might have inforamtion about the robbery, please call us at the below number. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 
Reference Case #: 3118112-ROBB 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




